
NOTICE OF AWARD 
MAINTENANCE OF THE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT  

AT THE LAS CUEVAS BEACH FACILITY  
 

Please be advised the contract for the Maintenance of the Wastewater 
Treatment Plant at the Las Cuevas Beach Facility For a period of two (2) 
years has been awarded to Citadel Construction Company Limited  at 
the cumulative cost of one hundred and ninety-eight thousand, five 
hundred and sixty-two dollars and fifty cents ($198,562.50) on 19th 
September, 2023. 


